
 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 

To: MCWD Board of Managers 

From:  Tiffany Schaufler  

Date: April 24, 2018 

Re: Minnehaha Creek FEMA Repair Project Public Hearing 
 

Purpose: 

Pursuant to Minnesota Statute §103B.251, a public hearing will be held at the April 26, 2018 
Board of Managers Meeting, to obtain public input on the Minnehaha Creek FEMA Repair 
Project in the city of Minneapolis. 
 
Background: 

Background information for the Minnehaha Creek FEMA Repair Project can be viewed in detail 
under the April 26, 2018 Board packet item 11.1 – Resolution 18-042: Ordering of the 
Minnehaha Creek FEMA Repair Project and Authorization to Execute a Design and 
Construction Oversight Contract for the Minnehaha Creek FEMA Repair Project. Information 
about the project can also be viewed on MCWD’s website at: 
www.minnehahacreek.org/project/minnehaha-creek-fema-repairs  

Next Steps: 

At the April 26, 2018 Board Meeting staff will present a summary of the project costs, benefits, 
and results from community meetings held in early April 2018. Following the public hearing on 
April 26, 2018, the Board of Managers will be requested to take action to formally order and 
establish the Minnehaha Creek FEMA Repair Project and authorize a consultant contract for 
design and construction oversight services for the project.  

If there are questions in advance of the meeting, please contact Tiffany Schaufler at 952-641-
4513 or tschaufler@minnehahacreek.org. 
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